
 

 

NWPI Meeting Minutes 
July 18, 2024 6pm 

 
Attendees:                        
 
Alannah R  Intergroup Chair 
Joseph K 

 
 

John R 
Sara P 
Allen S 
Jorie M   
Mary O 
Abby C 
Catherine W 
Chrissy C 
Faye G 
Mike B 
Luke B 
Ray C 
Brad U 
Kelly F 
Mike N 
PJ W 
Charles 
Roseanne M 
 
 
Sara opened the meeting with Serenity prayer.   
The attendees introduced themselves. 
 
June Minutes: Approved as submitted by Roseanne 
 
Subcommittees: 

• Treasurer’s Report: June Report was reviewed and accepted as submitted.  There were 
no extroidinary expenses 

• H & I / Treatment: They have acquired small Big Books to take to ARCA 
• Accessibilities:  No report.  
• Answering Service:   No report 
• Cooperation with the Professional Community/Public Information (CPC/PI):  The 

committee hopes to have handouts for the “Adopt a Doc”program soon.  Upcoming in 
September is a “You’ll Never Walk Alone” event with the Forsyth Co Sheriff’s office 

• Men’s Corrections:  The Chair position is still vacant.  Anyone interested in going to Jail 
meetings please contact corrections@NWPI.net 
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• Women’s Corrections:  AA meetings at the Forsyth Co. Detention Center have started 
and they are having good attendance.  They have passed out small Big Books, but there 
are requests from the inmates for more literature and assistance in doing the steps. 
Anyone interested in going to the jail can contact corrections@NWPI.net for more 
information. 

• Literature:  Literature sales will be done by Unity in July, Tolerance in August, and 
Clemmons in September.  The bookstore was restocked. 

• Website and Technology:  Nothing new to report.  There has been good response to the 
events page. (Reminder: If groups have events they can enter them into the calendar.  
Remember to email event flyers, meeting schedule updates, etc to 
webservant@nwpi.net ) 

• District 17: The district is planning fun events for the district such as corn hole 
tournaments and bowling. There are 13 groups in the district and so far 3 are 
participating.  The DCM invites all district members to these events. 

• District 18:   There will be a workshop of July 27, at 3:30 pm, on sponsoring into service. 
Plans for the annual Chili Cook Off are beginning. 

• District 19: no report 
 
Old Business 
 

• There was no old business 
 
New Business: 

- A report was provided on the upcoming NCYPAA conference.  They are working on 
panels, schedule, and headline speakers at this time. 

 
Upcoming events:  see the flyers at www.nwpi.net  
 
Announcements/Group news:  
1)  The Young People in AA Conference will be in WS, at the Hawthorne Inn, September 19-22.  
Rooms are $109/ night 
2)  Anyone wanting a service position in IG please contact Alannah for position descriptions. 
3) The national corrections conference will be held in Charlotte in November. 
 
Next meeting: August 15th, 2024 * HYBRID at 6 pm 
 
Adjournment:  Meeting closed with the Responsibility Statement. 
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